
 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

March 2019 

 

We are hoping to start visiting the library again very 

soon. We will need the support of parents and carers 

to enable us to provide this opportunity for the 

children. Staff would also like to start going for local 

walks within the community again and we need your 

support to do this. We recently asked parents to 

provide us with days and times that they were 

available to support us, but we got no response.  

If you can help please speak to a member of staff. 

 

 

Children’s Learning 

 

Although it is still very cold outside the children have 

been spotting signs of Spring in the garden already. 

We have started to look at how things grow by 

planting flowers in the garden, growing cress seeds 

and beans in nursery. We will continue to look at new 

life throughout our Spring term. 

  
Look out for some home learning activities - more 

information to follow. 

 

Easter Activities 

 

We will be having lots of Easter activities in the 

nursery from week beginning Monday 1st April. 

Parents will be invited to an Easter sing-a-long on 

Thursday 4th April,  time still to be arranged.  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Playdates/Consultations 

 

Playdates for ante-preschool children will begin on 

Monday 1st April. Time slots will be put in hallway  for 

parents to choose a suitable time.  

Parents and careres are invited to stay and play in 

nursery for one hour and will have the opportunity to 

discuss their child’s progress. We are hoping to 

provide more play and stay opportunities later this 

term with a curriculum focus. 

 

 

Family Night 

 

After the success of our family night in October, we 

are planning another evening on Wednesday 3rd April. 

More information to follow. 

 

 
 

Nursery Fund 

 

A wee reminder that snack is due on a Monday 

Morning  

It is £2 a week or you can pay termly or yearly. 
 

 

 

IMPORTANT NOTES/DETAILS FOR YOUR DIARY 

Monday 8th April Easter Break 

Tuesday 23rd April Return to nursery 

  

 

 

Please ask any member of the Nursery staff if you 

have any questions about your child’s experiences at 

St Mary’s Nursery. 

Have a Very Happy Easter Break 

 

 


